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Dear Constituents, 

Thank you for contacting me about Motor Neurone Disease (MND) and Coronavirus. 

In addition to the 1.5 million people identified in England with conditions already centrally 

identified, GPs are currently identifying other patients who are clinically extremely vulnerable. 

These patients will be contacted directly and will be advised to shield.   

This means that if someone with MND is identified by a GP to be clinically extremely vulnerable 

they will be added to the list, and will be able to access the cross-Government support package. 

If you believe that you should be included in the extremely vulnerable group, you are advised to 

contact your GP. 

Thank you again for contacting me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alok Sharma MP 
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